
 

 
 

Board Meeting – Bob Hill called the board meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 
Board members in attendance – Ron Helmer, Steve Zahm, Dennis Albee, Mike Curreri, Bob Hill, Karl Ecke
McNurlen.  
 
General meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Members in attendance – Mike Wentworth, Art Beagle, Tom Jared, Ron Buchanan, Greg Gavit, Mike Nentwig, Jim 
Poznel, Bob Ebach, Fred Schulz, John Poma, Dave Hundley, Chris Peters, Jerry Hahnfeld
 
Old Business  
 
Discovery flight day is Sunday June 6th. There are four trainers available. Setup starts at 11am, flights start at 12 noon 
and runs to 4pm. Need two people in addition to the instructor plus support crew so need approximately 12 people 
there to assist.  
 
New Business  
 
We need help with mowing as Karl and Dennis have been mostly performing the duties. The calendar is up in the garage 
on the east wall for sign up to mow. The field currently needs mowing once a week at least. Karl can show how 
the mowers and where to mow. This Saturday needs a little cleanup for discovery day. 
 
Thanks to all that donated to the additional runway costs as the amount is very close to being completely covered. This 
is to defray the additional cost increase for the repairs this year. Donations are still being accepted by Karl at this time if 
anyone wishes to contribute that has not yet. 
 
Runway project – The cracks are repaired now; resurfacing will begin about beginning to mid
for things to dry up at the ends so the heavy machinery doesn’t tear up the lawn. After the blacktop is set; black dirt and 
grass seed will need to be raked around the new asphalt from some volunteers. At this time there is a large lip at places 
that can damage aircraft and propellers until the project is finished. Exercise caution entering or exiting from the sides of 
the runway in its current condition.  
 
Need to follow up the necessity of the AMA
not need the grant anymore.  
 
Pilot training – 6 students with 4 trainers. Mike Curreri is our newest instructor. Monday evenings at 5pm to dusk. 
 
June 14th at 3:30pm Bill Doyle’s wife and children will be at the field to spread his ashes on the field 
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June 2nd 2021 Meeting Minutes 
Bob Hill called the board meeting to order at 6:30pm.  

Ron Helmer, Steve Zahm, Dennis Albee, Mike Curreri, Bob Hill, Karl Ecke

called to order at 7:00pm.  

Mike Wentworth, Art Beagle, Tom Jared, Ron Buchanan, Greg Gavit, Mike Nentwig, Jim 
Poznel, Bob Ebach, Fred Schulz, John Poma, Dave Hundley, Chris Peters, Jerry Hahnfeld.  

. There are four trainers available. Setup starts at 11am, flights start at 12 noon 
and runs to 4pm. Need two people in addition to the instructor plus support crew so need approximately 12 people 

We need help with mowing as Karl and Dennis have been mostly performing the duties. The calendar is up in the garage 
on the east wall for sign up to mow. The field currently needs mowing once a week at least. Karl can show how 
the mowers and where to mow. This Saturday needs a little cleanup for discovery day.  

Thanks to all that donated to the additional runway costs as the amount is very close to being completely covered. This 
or the repairs this year. Donations are still being accepted by Karl at this time if 

anyone wishes to contribute that has not yet.  

The cracks are repaired now; resurfacing will begin about beginning to mid-August. They are waiting 
ngs to dry up at the ends so the heavy machinery doesn’t tear up the lawn. After the blacktop is set; black dirt and 

grass seed will need to be raked around the new asphalt from some volunteers. At this time there is a large lip at places 
until the project is finished. Exercise caution entering or exiting from the sides of 

llow up the necessity of the AMA grant since the donations have almost covered the runway costs. We

6 students with 4 trainers. Mike Curreri is our newest instructor. Monday evenings at 5pm to dusk. 

at 3:30pm Bill Doyle’s wife and children will be at the field to spread his ashes on the field 
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Ron Helmer, Steve Zahm, Dennis Albee, Mike Curreri, Bob Hill, Karl Eckerle, Ken 

Mike Wentworth, Art Beagle, Tom Jared, Ron Buchanan, Greg Gavit, Mike Nentwig, Jim 

. There are four trainers available. Setup starts at 11am, flights start at 12 noon 
and runs to 4pm. Need two people in addition to the instructor plus support crew so need approximately 12 people 

We need help with mowing as Karl and Dennis have been mostly performing the duties. The calendar is up in the garage 
on the east wall for sign up to mow. The field currently needs mowing once a week at least. Karl can show how to run 

Thanks to all that donated to the additional runway costs as the amount is very close to being completely covered. This 
or the repairs this year. Donations are still being accepted by Karl at this time if 

August. They are waiting 
ngs to dry up at the ends so the heavy machinery doesn’t tear up the lawn. After the blacktop is set; black dirt and 

grass seed will need to be raked around the new asphalt from some volunteers. At this time there is a large lip at places 
until the project is finished. Exercise caution entering or exiting from the sides of 

grant since the donations have almost covered the runway costs. We may 

6 students with 4 trainers. Mike Curreri is our newest instructor. Monday evenings at 5pm to dusk.  

at 3:30pm Bill Doyle’s wife and children will be at the field to spread his ashes on the field as a memorial.  

  



 
Club Calendar  
 
June 12th - Electric fly Steve Z.  
July 17th - Family picnic. 
Aug 7th - Combustion engine fly Mike Curreri.  
Aug 14th - National model aviation day fun fly Jerry H.  
Sept 10th - Air show setup.  
Sept 11th - Swap meet 8-12 Greg Gavit and EAA Breakfast.  
Sept 12th - Air show.  
Sept 25th - Fall float fly Bob H. 9am rill afternoon Stratford Park.  
Oct to be announced – Cub scouts rocket launch.  
Oct 30th - Fall cleanup.  
 
Show and Tell  
 
Rawhide brought a Sig Kadet Sr. From his club in Florida. It was built by two of their members who passed away. It will 
make a great addition to our training fleet and a wonderful gift. 
 

 

 



 



 

 
 



 

 
 


